
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 10:51 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Marilyn Fraser 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I am a widow.  I've been trying to stay in the home my husband and I bought yet you are making this 
impossible.  The cost of hydro has more than doubled over a very short time span.  Many people are 
without jobs and income.  You are forcing people to choose between food and heat.  Don't do that.  You 
must stop giving yourselves huge salaries and give back to the people that you work for.  You work for 
US. 
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